Skateboard Park Meeting Minutes for June 12, 2012
The meeting started promptly at 5:30pm
In attendance: Valerie Taylor, Mike Savino

Guest: Larry Greene

Topics: Discussion about the new construction of various skateparks in the area and
how the town of Holden is disappointing the committee and the youth of the town by not
providing a place for the town's skateboarders.

Discussion about the use of Eagle Lake as a perfect location for a skatepark,
performance stage and swimming area.

Discussion about getting a booth for Holden Days. Mike Savino stated that he will be
out of town on August 25, 2012

Discussion about the sale of the name of the skatepark via eBay in order to of the cost
of the construction. The Skatepark Committee would need to approve any name
chosen by the winning bidder.

Discussion about the need to find a grant writer to help obtain funds from agencies and
organizations willing to give.

Discussion about the possibly moving the day and time of the skatepark committee
meetings to make it more convenient for working parents to attend.

A recap about the success of the 1st Skate Jam was made for Larry.

To do items:
Valerie was looking to recruit a grant writer from the community.

Mike to contact Clay Time to get details for the booth at Holden Days. Clay Time would
provide tiles and materials for residents to create designs on the tiles to be used as an
element for the skatepark. A price was mentioned at $10 or $20 per tile.

All Skatepark Committee mestings will be postponed until September with the exception
of a meeting in TBA in August to develop a plan for a booth at Holden Days. Notification
of the meeting will be given to Robin for posting.

Thanks was given to Denise Morano for her dedication to the Committee dream of
building a skatepark in Holden for the last 3 years.

The meeting adjourned at 6:15pm



